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The OUAP proposals specify how the general Coalition priorities of main-
taining a socio-economically diversified student body, maintaining a high quality
faculty, and maintaining student services relate to the needs of the black commu-
nity. These proposals are not new, and in fact are virtually the same proposals
that the University made a commitment to in 1968. Hornig's budget blatently re-
neges on these agreements. The proposals, although presented separately, are
completely in accord with the other proposals of the Coalition. Both sets of pro-
posals are seeking to influence the priorities of the University, priorities which
ultimately decide where the budget is to be changed. It is the OUAP's position that
their proposals can best be met through the recently established Alternate Budget
Committee, and the Corporation has made it clear that they will consider these
proposals as part of the overall Coalition package.

THE PROPOSALS ARE AS FOLLOWS:

1) THAT BLACKS be maintained at equal or greater numbers of the proportional
representation of blacks in the United States population.

2) THAT FINANCIAL aid be maintained at the rate and composition as was
appropriated for the academic year 1974-5. ( A cut in financial aid would have a
disastrous effect on the diversity of the student body, as 80% of black students
currently receive financial aid. )

3) THAT TEN percent of the students accepted to Brown from the city of Providence
be black, and that these students have attended vr,.blic secondary schools in
Providence. ( The University has an obligation to the community which it is not
fulfilling, since few lower income blacks are accepted from the Providence area. )

4) THAT A committee of minority representatives be allowed to review the folders
of all black applicants so as to make admission recommendations, and to gauge
proba ble academic and other counseling needs.

,1
5) THAT THERE be no cutbacks in supportive services. ( Given that it has been
stated and implicitly assumed by Pres. Hornig that blacks constitute a higher aca-
demic risk, supportive services such as the Transitional Summer Program and
Minority Peer Counseling should be retained as a necessity to ensure the academic
success of blacks at Brown. )

6) THAT THE proposal of the Afro-American Studies Program be agreed to.
( At present, the Afro-Studies Program is inadequately funded, and has yet to
become an official department with tenured faculty. )

7) THAT THE number of black faculty as of the academic year 1974-5 be main-
tained and increased over the next five years. ( There are currently only 4
tenured black faculty members. )

This coincides with the Corporation's statement on June 2, 1973, that "Brown
values highly the contributions that its black faculty members have made, and will
intensify efforts to increase there numbers here. "


